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Mail in voting is incredibly convenient and is the best way to ensure equitable access 

to voting.  We need to keep this practice in place.  If there are concerns about 

security, we should consider how best to address them instead of removing the 

practice altogether.   

 

Personally, I travel for work very frequently, almost every week. Voting day is not a 

holiday I can take off.  Without mail in voting, I will need to apply for an absentee 

ballot anyway, and my wife will be stuck dragging our kids to the polling station so 

she can cast her ballot.  In this modern era of democracy, in person voting is wildly 

unnecessary.   


